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The NC Leandro ruling, which mandates an improved education system for low-performing schools in North Carolina,
is good for both the state and its residents. By prioritizing the education of all children in the state, we can create a
more prosperous future for everyone.

The ruling ensures that all children have access to a quality education, regardless of their socioeconomic status. This
means that all children who were previously excluded from opportunities now have a chance to succeed, and that
every child has equal access to a sound Early Childhood Education in their early years that has been proven to affect
the outcomes of their journey. It will prepare them for future success in their continued education.

The NC Leandro ruling helps to address the state's economic challenges by improving the compensation and
resources for the EC workforce. Education is a crucial part of economic growth, addressing disparities and
weaknesses in the education system can help lift more individuals and communities out of poverty, promote
economic stability, diversity and expand job opportunities.
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Furthermore, the ruling creates a more equitable and just society, where education isn't a privilege for the few, but a
right for all. By prioritizing the needs of low-performing schools, we can take steps toward leveling the playing field and
ending institutionalized, systemic educational inequity.

In summary, the NC Leandro ruling is a good thing for low-performing schools and the state. By guaranteeing access to
quality education for all, investing in the future of our children, ECE workforce and creating a more equitable and just
society, we can ensure growth and stability for generations to come. Because our Children are worth the investment.
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